
This legislation is simply too broad in scope.  Despite what must have been good intentions on the part 
of those seeking this legislation, it would provide a tool to the vindictive and dishonest to remove 
second amendment rights from honest citizens who have committed no crime.  A bad breakup should 
not result in someone losing the right to bear arms. 
 
We have laws on the books already to keep firearms out of the hands of those who have abused the 
privilege.  This legislation is unnecessary at best, and unconstitutional at worst.  Vote no on this. 
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